
 

 

 

 

 

13 December 2024 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

 

RE: The Village, Menangle – Station Street Pedestrian Bridge 

We are writing to inform you of upcoming construction activities in your neighbourhood related to the 

construction of the pedestrian bridge, as well as our site shutdown period.  

Piling works 

Piling works will be carried out for the approach ramp to the pedestrian bridge from Monday 16 December 

2024 until Saturday 11 January 2025. These works will be undertaken within Wollondilly Shire Council’s 

standard building hours: 

• 7am – 6pm, Monday to Friday  

• 7am – 4pm, Saturday 

 

Please note there will be some noise associated with the use of specialised equipment throughout these piling 

works, which is essential for the structural foundation of the ramp. While we understand that noisy works may 

be disruptive, please be assured that Mirvac and its contractor’s will do their best to complete the work as 

quickly and efficiently as possible, minimising impact on the surrounding area. 

Site shutdown  

Works will pause and the site will be secured from 20 December 2024 until Monday 6 January 2025 for the 

holiday break. We would like to thank you for your ongoing patience as a neighbouring resident to a 

construction site, and we wish you a restful holiday season. 

 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our team at 

thevillagecommunity@mirvac.com or visit our website at https://thevillagecommunity.mirvac.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Menangle Project Team 

The Village, Menangle 

 

https://thevillagecommunity.mirvac.com/

